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More than 70 college reps to 
attend SCUSD College Fair 

All SCUSD students and families invited; seniors should bring 
transcripts, test scores 

September 16, 2014 (Sacramento):  Sacramento City Unified School District’s annual SCUSD College Fair 
will take place from 1 p.m. to 3 p.m. on Sunday, September 21, at John F. Kennedy High School, 6715 
Gloria Drive. 

Representatives of more than 70 colleges will be on hand to answer questions and provide information. 
Seven UCs (Berkeley, Davis, Irvine, Merced, San Diego, Santa Barbara, Santa Cruz), several California 
State Universities (Chico, Sacramento, Humboldt, Sonoma) and many private colleges will be 
represented. 

High school seniors are encouraged to bring transcripts and test scores to the event. 

 WHAT: SCUSD College Fair 

 WHEN: 1 p.m.to 3 p.m. on Sunday, September 21 

 WHERE: John F. Kennedy High School, 6715 Gloria Drive., Sacramento, CA 95831 
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